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December 12, 2015
To Who it May Concern;

As the District Manager of the Waste Connections Fountain Landfill I have had a working
relationship with Iron Mountain Demolition and Roll Off since April of 2012.

In our working relationship I have been in position to observe several things about the way
Patrick and Erin Meade operate their business.

The safety practices of their drivers at both the landfill and our transfer station are impeccable.
The drivers observe and follow all landfill/transfer station policies and procedures. The few
times when we have had concerns or have had to implement new policies and procedures, the
concerns were addressed by Patrick and followed through on with both his drivers and
customers. Any new disposal policies and procedures have been immediately implemented and
when necessary, since Iron Mountain is our biggest hauler of asbestos, we have worked together
to develop procedures that go above and beyond all State and local requirements.

Patrick and Erin respond promptly to any communication from us.

In my position I have had opportunity to observe both their transfer station operation and their
maintenance shop. Iron Mountain has water spraying controls in place to control the dust in
the transfer station area and the trash is kept cleaned off of the working area. The shop is clean
and in order.

As the District Manager of the Fountain Landfill I have a high level of trust in Iron Mountain
and Patrick Meade. We have an excellent working relationship and hope to continue this
relationship into the distant future.

Ken Manzo
District Manager Fountain Landfill

FOUNTAIN LANDFILL 10000 SQUIRREL CREEK RD, FOUNTAIN, CO 80817 (719)382-9661
www.WasteConnections.com
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December 9, 2015

To whom it may concern:

I would just like to thank Iron Mountain for the continued convenience of the transfer station
and price that you give my company Paramount Environmental Services. | appreciate the
continued commitment to provide excellent customer service we receive from Iron Mountain.

Again, thank you for the great business refationship that Paramount Environmental Services has
with Iron Mountain.

Sincerely,

i (ot

John'Clark
General Manager

Paramount Environmental Services
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Date: December 11, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

Brian Pierce Roofing was using the transfer station in Fountain for many years. We have been
very pleased with dumping at Iron Mountain located at 75 Talamine Ct, Colorado Springs, CO
80907. Itis close to our office, it saves on drive time, they have better pricing and all of the

employees are great to work with. We couldn’t be happier moving our business to Iron
Mountain! : '

Sincerely,

Danielle McCleary
Office Manager

Brian Pierce Roofing, LLC

309 Mount View Lane, Colorado Springs, CO 80907
Phone: 719/630-1044 Fax: 719/630-1054
brianpierceroofing@msn.com
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